
The  Crestmont Student 

Leadership team has expressed a 

desire to help give a happy holiday to 

families in need by participating in 

the annual 

CHiPs for Kids Toy Drive.

Officer John “Mike” Harris will be arranging to have some 

barrels for drop off delivered after the Thanksgiving holiday. 

We will collect new, unwrapped toys until December 11th. 

At that time, Officer Harris and his team will come to 

Crestmont and be presented with your donations in a whole 

school assembly. 


